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KDOT Reopens Leavenworth County Road
(KAIR)--A stretch of K-5 in Leavenworth County that was closed earlier Thursday morning due to
flooding has reopened. 

According to a release from the Kansas Department of Transportation. Flood waters from
Seven-Mile Creek have receded, and normal traffic operations on K-5 have resumed in that area.
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